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R.09-11-014: Workshop
on Post-2012 Energy Efficiency Portfolio Cycle Schedule and Bridge 
Funding Issues

February 16, 
2010

CPUC
Auditorium

This workshop was originally
scheduled for February 3, 2011, and has been rescheduled. Please note the change.

In accordance with the December 23,
2010 Assigned Commissioner's Ruling in R.09-11-014, Energy Division 
will host a workshop on February 16, 2011 to solicit input from parties 
on whether to extend the lOUs' 2010-2012 energy efficiency portfolio 
by one or two years, and how to structure the anticipated bridge 
funding period following the current portfolio cycle. Topics to be 
discussed will also include the budget level 
for any bridge year(s), how to conduct a 
mid-cycle review and any possible portfolio
adjustments, treatment of RRIM, and other pertinent matters. The Energy 
Division will issue an options analysis white paper, and series of related 
questions, to the R.09-11-014 service list seven days before the 
workshop.
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